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DCR Recreational Advisory: Ryan Wading Pool  

  
  
WHAT:          On Monday, November 6, 2023, and continuing through Spring 2024, the 

Department of Conservation and Recreation (DCR) will begin construction on the 
Ryan Wading Pool in the City of Boston’s Mattapan neighborhood. The adjacent 
playground and hardcourts may be closed periodically starting in December 
during working hours, Monday through Friday from 6:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. The 
park will remain open evenings and weekends. Signs will be posted in the work 
area. The new wading pool is anticipated to open in Summer 2024.   

   
WHERE:        Ryan Wading Pool in the City of Boston’s Mattapan neighborhood  
     
WHEN:          Monday, November 6, 2023 – Spring 2024    
  

###  
 

mailto:Ilyse.Wolberg@mass.gov

